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	Comments


At its August 11, 2011, Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) considered Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 381.  After discussion, ROS unanimously voted to recommend that Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) table NPRR381 for one month to allow time for the Planning Working Group (PLWG) to further review the proposed changes.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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